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Monday 1 July 2024
Dear Businesses, Tenants & Residents,

| hope this letter finds you well. | am writing to formally assure you regarding our upcoming
social content shoot scheduled for Tuesday, 23rd July 2024, as previously discussed.

Studio Ahwa, in collaboration with VW Australia, will be conducting a photoshoot featuring a
VW T-Cross vehicle parked in front of Hermetica Flowers on Brougham Lane,
Woolloomooloo. The shoot will take place between 1:00 PM and 4:00 PM. To facilitate this,
the City of Sydney council has required a temporary lane closure, which will be managed by
licensed traffic controllers to ensure safety and minimal disruption to the area.

We understand the sensitivity of conducting activities near residential properties and
commercial spaces such as the Marquis building. Please rest assured that our operations
will strictly adhere to all guidelines and precautions to prevent any compromise to the
building or inconvenience to its residents. Our team consists of only 7 individuals, and our
setup will be minimal, allowing for quick adjustments and flexibility to accommodate any
accessibility needs or scheduled deliveries.

Should you have any further questions, specific concerns, or require additional information,
please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 0481146547

Thanks again,

Grace Dong
Studio Ahwa



